Librarian’s Report
Aug. 22, 2023
I. Statistics: JULY 2023 (+/- % Changes From Last Year)
Circulation: 2346(-16)			Digital Circulation: 618 (+62%)	
Computer Use: 296 (+no change)	WIFI Use: 2614
Interlibrary Loan Loans: 375 (8%)	ILL Borrows: 560(-20%)
Children Programs: 203			YA Programs: 15		Adult Programs: 164
One on one: 0				Community Organization Use: 0

II. Program Report
Children (PK – Grade 4)
Summer Reading programs have concluded.  The Reptile show was well received with 177 people in attendance- our biggest event ever.  We had 38 children in this age group track their reading with a total of 520 books/chapters read!  All kids received prizes and gift certificates, and big readers won stuffed animals.  All prizes were donated by our Friends group, FOLL

Teen (Grades 5 – 12)
Teen programming for summer ended on Aug 9th.  Attendance was down at the last 2 sessions due to several regulars being involved in various camps, vacation and other activities. We had a total of 22 teens complete reading logs and 151 books read by that age group.  All youth received gift certificates for free ice-cream from the Munson Diner and Pizza Hut.  3 teens won $20 gift cards donated by the FOLL. Laura is currently working on fall plans.

Adult
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mahjong, Alchemy Poetry, and knitters continue to meet regularly with steady attendance.    The family Ice cream making program had a total 14 people in attendance, but was very well received.  FOLL purchased ice cream samples for that program. Aug. Senior Coffee Club with Lynn Priebe’s presentation on Otto Hillig was wonderful and had 43 people attend. 

III. Upcoming Programs
See Sept. Calendar for more details about upcoming programs.


